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 20 March 2008

To: 
 Ron Resnick

 President, WiMAX Forum

Subject: 
 Developing a formal liaison relationship between IEEE 802.16 Working Group and the WiMAX 
Forum

Dear Mr. Resnick,

We are encouraged by your response (L802.16-08/006) to our previous note (L802.16-07/065).  Based on your 
request, the IEEE 802.16 Working Group (WG) would like to develop a formal liaison relationship with the 
WiMAX Forum in accordance with the LMSC policies and procedures (7.2.4.2a). We believe this would enable 
a more structured process of engagement on topics of mutual interest, as you suggest. We do feel that further 
discussion is needed to finalize the liaison topics and the nature of engagement, including possible future 
collaboration.

Regards,

Roger

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc:
 Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802
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